
Babb Board Report 
 
 
Summer always goes by so quickly and we are getting ready to start a new 
school year. Registration will be held at the Babb School from 8am to 12pm 
on August 12th and 13th. We anticipate starting the school year with 25 
students. We will welcome back everyone this school year.  
 
Once again we will be participating in Glacier’s Environmental Education 
Program. Many of our fieldtrips and ranger visits are funded by the 
program. We are hoping to resume our visits to West Glacier Elementary 

school as part of the Environmental Exchange Program. 
 
We will focus on individual student success. I feel that this is possible given 

our small numbers. Professional development will focus on differentiation, 

using data, implementation of action plans, interventions and strategies to 
help achieve this goal. We will also move to many of the instructional 
practices that other buildings in the district do.  

 
I am looking forward to a great school year.  
 

 
Billie Jo Juneau 
 
Babb Elementary Principal 


